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NEWSLETTER

JULY

4th NO BINGO

6th Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:41am, Firing Squad

Executive Board Meeting

11th Bingo in Memorial Hall,6:00pm, post

13th Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

16th State Convention in Middleton

!7th State Convention in Middleton

L8th State Convention in Middleton

18th Bingo in Memorial Hall,6:00pm, post

20th Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

25th Bingo in Memorial Hall, G:00pm, post

26th VFW Meeting G:30pm

27th Bingo in Memorial Halt, 9:45am, Firing Squad

AUGUST

1sr Bingo in Memorial Hall, 6:00pm, Firing Squad

3'd Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Sguad

Executive Board Meeting 7:00pm

8th Bingo in Memoriat Hall,6:00pm, 4O/A

JULY 2021



l-Oth Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

l-5th Bingo in Memorial Hall,6:00pm, Post

ITth Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

22"d Bingo in Memorial Hall,6:00pm, Post

23'd VFW Meeting 6:30pm

24th Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

29th Bingo in Memorial Hall,6:0opm, Post

31't Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

SEPTEMBER

1st Vietnam Vets Chapter Meeting 5:30pm

znd Badger Detachment Meeting 7:00pm

sth Bingo in Memorial Hall, 6:00pm, Firing Squad

7th Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

Executive Board Meeting 7:00Pm

9th Firing Squad Meeting 7:00Pm

SAL Meeting 7:00Pm

12th Bingo in Memorial Hall,5:00pm, Post

L4th Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad

15th 4th District Meeting 7:o0Pm

16th Post & Auxiliary Membership Meeting 7:00pm

19th Bingo in Memorial Hall,5:00pm, Post

zI't Bingo in Memorial Hall, 9:45am, Firing Squad



COMMANDERS REPORT

Hello fellow Legionaries

I would like to say Thank you to Tim
Baranzyk. For 16 yrs. being our post
commander. I have big shoes to fill. With
that being said. We have some things
coming up we will need help with.

On July 15-18 is Department convention in
Middleton Wisconsin. post 416 wilt be
sending 7 delegates to the convention.

We have some committees we need to fill,
not all meet every month, some of the
committees are finance, social media,
fundraising aka house committee,
Bingo that's to name some, I will update
more later.

I want to hear from you all on ideas we, as a
post can focus on. This is your post so let,s
come together for the goal to help each
other. We have something special here. I

am very proud to be a part of this post.

Thank you,

Terry Barrington

a; a*i

3RD Vice Commander

What can you say about a year like this past
one (actualfy, over one year)! lt sure feels
good to get back to somewhat normal. lt
feels good to actually get out of the house
and be able to mingle with others, and with
no masking. This is very fortunate, and we
owe a debt of gratitude to all who have
made this possible, from the scientists to all
the health care personnel, that made this
possible.

The Americanism Committee has not been
able to get together to do any programs,
although we did try to get some
appointments made. We go to schools,
senior centers, senior living apartments,
and even have programs at post 416
(basically Flag respect, history and flag
folding for scout groups). I want to thank
the committee members for their patience,
understanding, and input.

On May L2,2OZI, the committee had a
meeting at Post 416 to discuss the future of
Americanism. A number of agreements
were reached, and we decided to pursue
our scheduled programs in fail. One of the
items we discussed was the presenting



programs at area schools. Over a number

ofyears things have changed. Teachers

who used to welcome our programs have

retired, moved, or were promoted, and

contacts have been lost. I will try to make

new contacts as schools resume in the fall

and put more school programs back on our

schedule. Our group feels that it is
important for us to talk to children and

teachers in schools and teach the respect

for the flag, teachers, and other people

around us, the meaning of a veteran, etc. lt
is important to get information out to
students, especially at their young age.

Our entire Committee wishes you the best

during the summer months. Please enjoy

being out and about, and enjoy each othe/s
company.

Doug Phillips

F|RING SQUAD

Summer is here and it might be vacation

time, however it is not vacation for the Post

416 Firing Squad. We will continue with our

regular duties. Stay healthy and safe. lf an

issue arises and you feel uncomfortable

with attending, please give me a call.

Thank you for all the attendance and

excellent attendance and performance.

I truly appreciate when only one round is

fired. Thanks for the good shooting.

Proud to serve as Your CaPtain.

Bob Zolandz

AMERICAN LEGION

AUXILIARY
UNIT 4L6 NEWS

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Summer has arrived!

As we go into the summer months,

remember if you need anything that the

Auxiliary can help you with, just ask.

We will continue to work on the plans for

the coming year and as we figure them out,

we will let you know. We will be working on

setting up a poppy distribution, so if we give

you a call, I hope that you can give us a

couple of hours to distribute. Any and all

help is greatly appreciated.

The renewals for the next membership year

will be coming out soon! Even though we

aren't yet done with this Auxiliary year, we

will be looking ahead. Any members that
have not renewed for 2O2L, you still have

time and we really do appreciate having



you as a member. Honoring the veteran in

your life, whether living or deceased, is so

important. We need to let everyone know
how important our freedom is and how we
got and still have those freedoms.

On July 3'd, the Greendafe American Legion

Family hosted a cookout to thank our first
responders for all that they do for our and

their communities. We were honored to
have policemen and firemen come and

have lunch so that we could say thank you

for all that they do for their communities
and our Post over the years. We also had

the opportunity to thank the two people

that helped one of our bingo players when
she had a heart attack at one of our Sunday

bingos. Because of their quick response, she

is doing well and will be coming back to
bingo in the near future.

The Spaghetti Dinner has been scheduled

for November 4th. We will be getting more
information out, so that you can sign up to
help us that day and so that you can invite
everyone you know to come and enjoy a
great dinner and get some great raffle
prizes.

Out next meeting will on September 16th at
7pm, so put it on your calendar and come

to have some fun.

Enjoy your summer!!!

Laura Calteux

1ST VICE PRESIDENT

Auxiliary Membership

A special thank you to allthe Auxiliary
members who helped out with the post 416
First Responder Thank You Cookout. We put
together 120 cookie bags and sealed them
with a Poppy. Each bag was labeled with a

fire truck or police squad and delivered a

message, "thank you for always coming to
the rescue". We also assisted in delivering
food and cookie packages to on duty staff in
Greendale, Greenfield and Hales Corners.
Thank you to all who participated in this
event.

Carol Stephany

lf you want to put an article in
the next newsletter please

email to:
la u ra ca lteux@vah oo.com

Deadline August 20th




